
MOU for Scientific and Technical Collaboration in Research and Education
between Nagoya University and Kenya Agricultural and Livestock Research
Organization (KALRO) was signed (Aug 27, 2019).

Director General Kireger
visited our graduate 
school (Aug 26, 2019)

President Matsuo and Director General Kireger
signed MOU (Aug 27, 2019)

Dr. Kireger, Director General of Kenya Agricultural and Livestock Research
Organization (KALRO), visited Nagoya University by invitation from the
Institute of Transformative bio-Molecules (ITbM) and also visited our school
to make a courtesy call on August 26th, 2019. The following day, a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for Scientific and Technical
Collaboration in Research and Education between Nagoya University and
KALRO was jointly proposed by the Graduate School of Bioagricultural
Sciences, Graduate School of Science, International Center for Research and
Education in Agriculture (ICREA), ITbM, Bioscience and Biotechnology
Center, and Applied Social System Institute of Asia. The MOU was signed by
President Matsuo and Director General Kireger in the presence of Trustees,
Vice Presidents, Deans and Directors of related graduate schools, institutes
and research centers (August 27th, 2019). Kenya is a core country of politics
and economy in east Africa and has substantial influence on research and
education in the region. The signing of this MOU is expected to activate
problem-solving collaborative research with applications in African
agriculture, and the promotion of student exchange.
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